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Every day there is
something new happening at
our Arboretum, including the
ever changing spectacular
displays of our unique plant
collections, new staff mem-
bers and new positions, new
educational programs,
sculpture additions, grant
proposals, and new collabo-
rations with other educational
and botanical organizations
near and far,

Last month I mentioned
exciting staff developments.
This continues, for now we are
seeking a Superintendent and
a Director of Development.
These two positions will
further propel The Arboretum
into the new millennium (by
the way...good health and
happiness to all).

The Superintendent, who
will also further unify and
develop our Arboretum-wide
staff and expand and enhance
our plant displays, will handle
the day-to-day operations of
The Arboretum.

The Director of Develop-
ment will be intimately
involved with the marketing,
fund raising, and membership
programs that are vital to
successfully support and
implement our education
mission and the near and future
goals for The Arboretum.

The David Rogers’ Big
Bugs exhibition has come to
a close. The final tallies are
not complete, as of this
printing, but everything is
very positive. Preliminary
reports indicate that during
the three and one-half
months of this exhibit, with
its associated activities,
overall attendance has
increased over 40%, gift shop
sales have increased over
75% and membership has
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increased more than 20%.

Congratulations to one
and all. We all are obviously
showing great support of
these activities. All staff and
volunteers have done great
work. Custom Marketing
Services, Minnie Scott and
Susan Dawson, have done
wonders with our public
relations, marketing and
media coverage. What can 1
say about everyone’s efforts,
but Wow!

At this date you should
all have received our Annual
Report 2000 and our most
vital Annual Appeal. These
documents reflect a very
successful transition time for
The Arboretum. Our
community services have
increased substantially with
over a 50% increase in
educational offerings, and
events and attendance
increased by 13% this past
fiscal year. We are all hard at
work to offer more services,
more beauty, more educa-
tional opportunities and
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more fun at The Arboretum.
These aggressive efforts
require staff and volunteer
time & dedication, trustees’
intimate involvement in
policy development, and
financial input from all.

So please, appreciate our
developments and support
our future. Thank you and I
look forward to seeing you
at The Arboretum in 2001.
In fact, I'd be honored if you
would stop by my office, off
the Rotunda Entrance, to say
hello when you are visiting
The Arboretum,
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